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SERVANT SPOTLIGHT

Molly has served at Mountain Hope Good
Shepherd Clinic for several months now.

She is an integral part of our nursing staff.
She has a strong work ethic and an absolute
heart to serve. Molly serves on our primary
care team as a Certified Medical Assistant.
We could not do it without her and we are
so grateful for her presence at the Clinic!

Molly Gray

NUTRITION CLASSES
Once a year, the Sevier County UT Extension Office provides
a nutrition program for our patients that choose to
participate. It is a one hour class for four weeks. The UT
Extension office makes it very convenient for our patients by
providing this class at the Clinic where they are already
comfortable.  During the class the patients receive giveaways
such as kitchen utensils and other nutrition items. They QUARTERLY BIBLE VERSE 

  "When Jesus spoke again to the people, he said, "I am
the light of the world. Whoever follows me will never

walk in darkness, but will have the light of life. "
 John 8:12 NIV

PATIENT STORY
        A Community Health Worker was called into a patient’s
room at the clinic by her provider. She was a fairly new
patient with us, having first seen a medical student and then
a provider. She had recently been diagnosed with pre-
diabetes and was very open to any help she could get so as to
remain off medications and live a healthier life.
         With being originally from another area, she was used
to eating high-carb foods, in particular rice and beans as
they are staples. The CHW gave her a packet on diabetes
called Planning Healthy Meals which consists of very basic
information such as reading nutrition labels on products,
portion sizes and carbs and sugars. 
         One of the most appreciated pages of this packet is a
list of all kinds of foods, starchy and non-starchy, and the
serving sizes that are most beneficial to those with diabetes. 
 She was excited for this information. The CHW also found
websites for her that were specific to the foods of her origin
with recipes that gave alternatives (especially rice) for
diabetics. 
         The patient had struggled some with changing her
eating habits but after a month of really focusing on what she
needs to do, she lost 5 pounds and was so proud of herself. 
 The CHW calls her about every 2 weeks to encourage her, to
present her with new recipes and hear about her progress
with her health goals. 

are also provided a prepared food item and
provided instruction on how to prepare it.
They receive useful nutrition education such
as how to read nutrition labels and foods
specific to certain dietary restrictions. 

NEW PATIENT SERVICE PROGRAMS
In March, we implemented a new patient registration
program called Epion, this allows patients to fill out or verify
patient registration documents before they arrive for their
appointment. In addition to this program, we have started a
patient intake clinic for new patients that provides one-on-
one time with new patients to fully educate them about the
Clinic and our services. 
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The Shepherd's Circle
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Mountain Hope Good Shepherd
Clinic is a community clinic

which provides quality
healthcare for the medically

uninsured who live or work in
Sevier County, Tennessee.

If you have name corrections
or would like more

information about The
Shepherd's Circle please
contact Kayla Shubert at

kshubert@mountainhope.org
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